We asked the Y5 children to do a little write up on what the Reverse Advent Calendar is:

Below is Theo C's, (year 5) explanation:

Ettington Gives Greater!

Throughout the month of December children at Ettington C of E Primary School have
decided that sharing is caring. In each class, children have participating in a Reverse Advent,
which is where we all bring in a non-perishable item of food to send off to nearby food
banks, where they will be used to put a smile on the face of someone in need.

At Ettington, we help those in need and you can too! We must all do our part to make right
the World. Christmas is a time for festive fun..... but for many it is a time of worry. So, please
help the people who need it; after all, the Bible says 'There is more happiness in giving than
receiving.'



